
From: Shane Massey <asmlaw30@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/18/2016 1:06:29 PM
Subject: Re: Senate Freshmen Reception

11/29 is best for me. I might be able to do 11/17. I know I can't do 12/12.

A. Shane Massey
Nance, McCants & Massey
711 Main Street
Edgefield, SC 29824
803-637-6200

On Tue, 10/18/16, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Subject: Senate Freshmen Reception
To: "Shane Massey" <asmlaw30@bellsouth.net>
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2016, 12:50 PM

Senator,
We are working on 
rescheduling the Senate Freshmen Reception.

Below are three new dates.
Please let me know which one works best for you.

Once confirmed we will 
confirm all other guests.
Hope all is well.

Thank you, 
Katherine

Thursday, November 17th from 
4:30-6:00 PM.
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Tuesday, November 29th

Monday, December 12th

Katherine F. Veldran 
Deputy Chief of Staff,
Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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